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From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 4:20 PM
To: 'js0746@att.com'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3776)

Ms. Arnold, 
Per your request received in the Records Clerk mailbox, the filing received from you will be rejected since it has not 
been processed by the Clerk’s Office yet.  Please submit the correct filing you refer to in your email. 
 
Thank you, 
Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
_____________________________________________ 
From: ARNOLD, JANET L [mailto:js0746@att.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 3:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: AT&T Florida filing today 
 
Hi, Dorothy – A few moments ago, I filed an interconnection agreement amendment for AT&T Florida with Interactive 
Services Network, Inc.  As soon as I hit the submit button, I realized I needed to add a d/b/a to the cover letter.  Is 
there a way you can reject that filing back to me, or can I replace the cover letter by sending the new one to 
you?  Thanks for your assistance. 
 
Janet Arnold 
AT&T Services, Inc. 
Mgr-Regulatory Relations 
220 E. 6th, Rm. 505 
Topeka, KS  66603 
785-276-6863 
 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-filing 
because it is a duplicate of DN ________. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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